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  Back to the 80’s 
 
Excitement continues to rise as we get 
closer to our latest production of 
Back to the 80’s! 
 
Are you ready to go back in time?  
Join us as Corey Palmer reminisces 
about the good old days back in high 
school!   
 
Come on out to support our students 
as they hit the stage  
 

April 21st, 22nd & 23rd 
 
Ticket sales are ongoing and can be 
purchased by calling school at  
204-586-0327.  
 
If you’d like to advertise and 
showcase your company in our 
program and can help us out, please 
contact marie.jowitt@7oaks.org for 
more information. 

Thank you to all students, staff, and 
parents for their support with our 
production.  We are looking forward 
to show time! 

  ÉSOMS 
OPEN HOUSE 

 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 8, 2015 
 

7:00 PM 
 

for students and families  
interested in attending ÉSOMS 
for the 2015-2016 school year. 

 

April  6 Classes resume after Spring Break – Day 5 
April 7 PAC – 6:30 pm 
April 8 ÉSOMS Open House – 7:00 pm 
April  21-23 ÉSOMS Musical Production – 7:00 p.m.  
April 24 School PD – No classes 
May 5 PAC – 6:30 pm 
May 11 School PD – No Classes 
May 12 – 15 Grade 8 Band Trip – Minneapolis, MN 
May 18 Victoria Day – No Classes 
May 27-29 Arts in the Park 
June 2  PAC – 6:30 pm 
June 4 Grade 6, 7 and 8 Band Concert @ GCCI 
June 10 Grade 6, 7, and 8 Choir and Fiddle Concert 
June 25 Grade 8 Farewell 6–11 pm–Sunova Centre 
June 26 Administration Day – No Classes 
June 30 Last Day of Classes 
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Anti-Bullying Day  
 

Journée anti-taxage 

Le 8 avril 

Wear your pink t-shirt & bracelet to show support! 

Mme Persaud’s class is hosting the Anti-Bullying assembly on April 8th, The Red Cross` 
Pink Shirt Day. Pink shirt day was started when two Canadians bought and 
distributed 50 pink tee shirts after a boy in ninth grade was bullied because he wore 
a pink shirt to school. 

To show your support, we ask that everyone wears a pink shirt and bracelet to the 
assembly. We will be talking about the different 
subjects of bullying. Some examples are: cyber 
bullying, who gets bullied, who bullies, its effects and 
how to deal with bullying.     

Notre classe présentera une assemblée au sujet de la 
Journée anti- taxage le 8 avril : le Jour de Chemise 
Rose. Le Jour de Chemise Rose a commencé au 
Canada quand 2 canadiens ont acheté et distribué 50 
t-shirts roses pour montrer de l`appui envers un garçon 
de neuvième année qui était intimidée. Le garçon était victime de brimades car il a 
porté une chemise rose à l'école.  

Pour montrer votre appui, nous vous demandons de porter une chemise rose et 
votre bracelet à l'assemblée. Nous allons présenter des différents sujets de 
l'intimidation. En voici quelques exemples : Les brimades, qui est intimidé, qui sont 
les brutes, et les effets et les solutions de l'intimidation. 

 

Soyez-y! 



Grade 8 Farewell Celebration 
 

The Grade 8 Farewell celebration will take place on Thursday, June 25th beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Sunova Centre in West St. Paul. The evening begins with a buffet dinner followed by 

classroom videos and presentations that celebrate their years at ÉSOMS. The students celebrate 
the remainder of the evening with a dance. Parents are encouraged to attend this evening with 
their children. Tickets are $15.00 each for this event. We would graciously appreciate parental 

volunteer support to assist with this evening. Further information about tickets, event details and 
requests for volunteers will be sent home with your children in May. We look forward to this 
special evening that celebrates the achievements and efforts of all of our Grade 8 students. 

 

2015-2016 Registration 
 
It is registration time for next year! Registration form packages will be sent home this week. Please 
complete the forms and return them to classroom teachers by Friday, April 17th.  
 
If you currently use school bus transportation, please note that these forms will also be sent home.  
Transportation applications are due in our school office by May 2nd. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In The Gym
 
Physical Education Classes 
 

Throughout the month of March, the students 
completed a badminton unit and a variety of 
low organized games.  They also participated in 
a yoga session and a number of fitness themed 
activities.  
 
Extracurricular 
 

Badminton: Badminton practices continue as 
we prepare for the upcoming badminton 
tournaments starting Tuesday, April 7!  Please 
refer to the school calendar online and to the  
calendar outside the gym office for practice and 
game times.    
  

 
Special Olympics 
 

Due to some very poor weather conditions this 
year, the In The School Special Olympic 
Manitoba snowshoe competition was officially 
cancelled.  We hope to participate at this event 
next year! 
Over the next couple of months we will be 
preparing for the Outdoor Track and Field Meet 
sponsored by Special Olympics Manitoba which 
is scheduled for Tuesday, May 12 at Grant Park 
High School.  As well as the Divisional Track and 
Field Meet which is scheduled for Tuesday, May 
19 at West Kildonan Collegiate. 
 
 

Marathon: Look for marathon info coming out after spring break.  



My name is Mr. Clendenan. This is my second year teaching band and music in the 
Seven Oaks School Division. I will be teaching Mrs. Warner's fiddle classes while she 
is away, beginning on April 15th, 2015. I am excited to make music with all of the 
ESOMS fiddle students! 
  
 
 

Music Notes.. 
 
Grade 7 and 8 Jazz Band and Vocal Jazz students just 
returned from their trip to the 2015 Brandon Jazz 
Festival. Both ensembles gave strong performances and 
then had the opportunity to have workshops with the 
festival adjudicators. We learned a lot and are excited to 
incorporate some new ideas into our ensembles!  
  
The Grade 8 Band Trip to Minneapolis is fast 
approaching. Please ensure that you have handed in all 
necessary documents and payments. The final payment 
will be due on Monday, April 27th. There will also be 
a mandatory meeting prior to the trip at 6:30pm on 
Wednesday, April 29th. It is important that the student 
and at least one guardian attend this meeting. 
We look forward to an exciting adventure down to 
Minneapolis! 
  
The ESOMS music ensembles have been working hard to 
prepare for our end of the year performances. To 
accommodate growing audience numbers we have 
changed the location of our Band Concert on Thursday, 
June 4th to Garden City Collegiate. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  



Seven Oaks School Division 
presents  

Arts in the Park  
Plein d’ arts au parc  

 
A three day, two evening Arts Festival in Kildonan Park showcasing the creativity of our 
Kindergarten to Grade 12 students through music, visual arts, dance, drama, and student 
created movies. 

 
Wednesday, May 27th    9:55 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  and 5:40 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

Thursday, May 28th      9:40 a.m. - 2:05 p.m. and 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
Friday, May 29th        9:55 a.m. - 2:05 p.m. 

in Kildonan Park 
 

During the day and evening, there will be ongoing choir, band, dance, violin, and drama 
performances, as well as student art exhibits, make and take arts and crafts, student film 
festival, an African drum circle, dancing in the zumba tent, and story time in the Witches Hut. 
Channel 7Oaks will be back at #AITP2015 to broadcast live all three days!  
 
Follow the hashtag #AITP2015 on twitter! 

 

Check out the 2015 AITP promo video at: 
http://www.7oaks.org/Programs/ArtsInThePark/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Check back in early May for the entire program and tent site information. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Tyler Yip at Ecole Seven Oaks Middle School 
204-586-0327 or at tyler.yip@7oaks.org 

 
 

EXTENDED DAY GROWTH EDUCATION 
 

GREAT AFTER SCHOOL - MIDDLE YEAR ACTIVITIES! 
 

EDGE once again will be offering a variety of middle year after school activities.   Participation begins after 
regular classes and in most cases – right in your own school!  Parents and students who are looking to fill 
the gap between school and the supper hour can check out the affordable programs offered by EDGE.  
Courses like the Babysitter Certificate Program and Teen Club are regularly offered along with art 
programs and a variety of special interest courses as well. 

 
Registration booklets and forms will be available soon. Programs will begin the week of April 27th to mid-
June.  The courses are fun and educational, but spaces are limited. So…don’t delay, register as soon 
as possible to ensure participation in EDGE programming at your school. Registration is due April 20th. 
 
Don’t have your registration information yet? You can pre-view the activities on the Seven Oaks School 
Website! Scroll down to Students – find EDGE and you can see your school registration booklets and all 
registration materials.  There is even an EDGE calendar of events available when you click on your 
school.   

 
Questions?  Contact Penny Raymond,  

Extended Day Coordinator at:   
885-4333 or  

E-mail:   penny.raymond@7oaks.org 
 

http://www.7oaks.org/Programs/ArtsInThePark/Pages/default.aspx
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SUN MON TUE WED THUR FRI SAT 
  

  
  

                  
                        

Spring Break              

3                     
  
Good Friday 

  

4 
  

5 
  

6                         Day 5 
  

  
  
  
  

  

7                         Day 6 
 

 
P.A.C. 

6:30 pm 

8                         Day 1 
 
 

PINK Shirt 
Day 

 
OPEN HOUSE 

7:00 pm 

9                         Day 2 10                       Day 3 
     
  

  
  

11 
  
  

12 
  

13                       Day 4 14                       Day 5 
 
 
Anti-Bullying 
Presentation 

1:00 pm 
By: Rachel 

Ashley 
 
  

15                       Day 6 16                       Day 1 
  

  

17                       Day 2   
  

  

18 

19 
  

20                       Day 3 21                       Day 4 
 
 

Back to the 80’s 
CCFM 

7:00pm 

22                       Day 5 
 
 
Back to the 80’s 

CCFM 
7:00pm 

23                       Day 6 
 
 
Back to the 80’s 

CCFM 
7:00pm 

24                       Day 1 
 
 

ÉSOMS PD 
 

No Classes 
  
  

25 

26 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

27                       Day 2 28                       Day 3 29                       Day 4  30                      Day 5 
  

  

    
  
  
  
  
  



Kildonan Youth Activity Centre (KYAC) 

Apr i l  20 1 5  
KYAC Program Coordinator: chelsea.volkart@7oaks.org OR (204)470-9460 

http://www.7oaks.org/Programs/KYAC/Pages/default.aspx 

Sun  Mon  Tu e  Wed  Thu  F r i  S a t  

2 9  3 0  
K Y A C   
O p e n   
G y m :   

1 1 - 4 p m  

3 1  
K Y A C   
O p e n  
G y m :   

1 1 - 4 p m  

1  
K Y A C   
O p e n  
G y m :   

1 1 - 4 p m  

2  
K Y A C   
O p e n  
G y m :   

1 1 - 4 p m  

3  
N o  K Y A C  
@  E S O M S  

 

4  
N o  K Y A C  
@  E S O M S  

5  6  7  8  9  1 0  1 1  

1 2  1 3  1 4  1 5  
N O  K Y A C   

@   
E d m u n d  

P a r t r i d g e  

1 6  1 7  1 8  

1 9  2 0  2 1  2 2  2 3  2 4  
N O  K Y A C   

@   
R i v e r b e n d   

A n d  E P  

2 5  

2 6  2 7  2 8  
N O  K Y A C   

@   
R i v e r b e n d  

2 9  
N O  K Y A C  

@   
G o v e r n o r   

S e m p l e   
a n d  E P  

3 0    

 
 
 
 

What is KYAC? 
KYAC is a non-profit youth drop-in centre concerned with 
meeting the needs of youth, in Seven Oaks School Division.  
 
Our drop-in programs offer a wide variety of activities 
ranging from low organized games, recreational sports, 
movie nights, guitar lessons, art classes and crafts. Program-
ming hours are as follows for the month of April! 
 

Drop-in Gym Hours: 
Edmund Partridge Community School EP: 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday 6-9pm 

 
E cole Seven Oaks Middle School (ESOMS): 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 6-9pm  
Saturdays 12-5pm 

 

Structured Program Hours: 
Governor Semple School 
Wednesdays 3:30-5:30pm  

 
Forest Park School (FP students only) 

Thursdays 3:30-5:30pm   
 

E cole Riverbend Community School: 
Tuesdays 3:00-5:00pm  

Fridays 6-9pm 
 

**Please note: all structured program hours consist of 
organized games and activities and also provide a snack 

and beverage for participants.** 
 
 

Spring 

Break! 

http://www.generationscience.co.uk/dyn/1190996341358.jpeg


 

We are hosting Trade & 
Professional Panel happening in the month of April. For newcomers with 
international qualifications and overseas experiences to learn about            
qualification recognition in Winnipeg.  

 Trades Panel Presentation: We are having a Trade Panel and 
presentation on Thursday April 9th, 2015 from 6:30-9:00pm. Panel 
presents, Manitoba Institute of trades & technology, Manitoba         
Construction Association, Manitoba Trucking Association, Apprentice-
ship Manitoba & More! 

 Professional Association’s Panel Presentation: Thursday April 
23rd, 2015 from 6:30-9:00pm. Panel presenters; Nurses Union of 
Manitoba,   College of Lab Technologists, Teacher’s union of Manitoba 
& More!!  

Conversation Classes–  Will Resume Wednesday, May 6th,2015 6:00-
7:30pm @ 930 Jefferson Avenue. Please contact Shane for more              
information. Phone: 204-632-1716 Or Email: nisw4@7oaks.org.  

English Conversation Café : Wednesday, April 22nd 6:00pm-8:00pm.  
Guest Speaker newcomer teacher. Listen and share stories about settlement 
and qualification recognition from a teacher. 

Computer Tutoring Drop-by tutoring in basic skills at 660 Shepard St. on     
Monday and Wednesday afternoons 1-3pm.  Call Jose if you have any ques-
tions.  No pre-registration required.   

Mentoring for Women interested in daycare work:  Would you like to     
become a childcare assistant?  Do you have questions and need help in   
preparing for this?  Theresa, our Early Childhood Educator, is here to help 
you.  Contact Rowena if you are interested.  

Qualification Recognition Assistance– Do you have education or a       
degree from your home country? Contact a settlement worker for help      
getting your international  qualifications recognized in Canada.  

Next SONA (Seven Oaks Newcomer Advisory) Meeting  is on Thursday, 
April 16th 2015 6:30pm. Are you looking for committee experience? Come 
join our Newcomer Advisory and help make our community better place for          

newcomers. Everyone is welcome!!  Contact Jana 204-632-1716.  

 

A P R I L  2 0 1 5  

S E T T L E M E N T  P R O G R A M                  
F O R  I M M I G R A N T S  T O  S E V E N  O A K S   

Seven Oaks Adult 

Learning and          

Settlement Services 

Website: www.7oaks.org/

programs/settlement 

Call us:  204-632-1716 OR 

204-697-5961 

Email us:   

settlement@7oaks.org 

 

Visit us:               

950 Jefferson Ave  

 

OFFICE HOURS     

Monday to Thursday  
9:30 am - 8:00 pm  

 

Drop-in Computer Use, 

Help or Information 

930 Jefferson Avenue 

Monday to Thursday 

1:00 - 4:00 pm 

 
Settlement Team: Shane, 

Rowena, Jose, and 

Salinder 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Seven Oaks Adult   

Learning and Settlement 

Services Centre 

All events and programs are for newcomers to Canada.  They are 

CIC funded and hosted by the Seven Oaks Settlement  Program. 

Programs & Presentations  



O N G O I N G  &  U P C O M I N G   

C O M M U N I T Y  B E G I N S  H E R E 

 

 

 

Employment assistance: Are you looking for a job? Come and get assistance with finding a new job 

or exploring different job options you may be interested in doing, learn what careers Canada can offer. 

To make an appointment contact Shane @ 204-632-1716 or drop by 950 Jefferson Avenue.  

Upcoming Programs & Events: 

 Coming soon!! Watch for our NEW Settlement Services office located at 930 Jefferson Avenue!! 

 SONA meeting @ 950 Jefferson Avenue Wednesday June 10th,2015 

 

Coming In June 2015!! 

 Men’s Group; Cricket, Golf, Weight & Cardio Training.  

 Women's Group; Yoga, Healthy Living & Women’s Health Topics  
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